

Linda M. Morad Councillor at Large City Council President

2016, 2018 & 2019

City of New Bedford

Office of City Council

133 William Street • New Bedford, Massachusetts 02740 (508) 979-1455 • Fax: 508-979-1451

August 2, 2021

Global Learning Charter Public School Dr. Stephen J. Furtado, Executive Director 190 Ashley Blvd. New Bedford, MA 02746

Dear Dr. Furtado:

Please extend my sincere thanks to the members of the Board of Directors and the Team of Educators at Global Learning Charter Public School for your kind invitation to participate in the groundbreaking ceremony being held on August 24, 2021. I was honored that you included me as an invited guest.

Unfortunately I will be unable to attend because of a previous work commitment. However I wanted to send along my congratulations and support for the long awaited building renovation and expansion project. I recognize that creating a new and improved learning environment for the students has been a priority for many years and it is exciting to see that goal come to fruition.

And again my sincere thanks Dr. Furtado for your invitation to join you at the Global Learning Charter Public School groundbreaking ceremony. I look forward to the project's completion and the ribbon cutting celebration.

Sincerely,

Linda M. Morad Councillor At Large

V. J. M. Myerd